WIT.Committee

From: County Clerk

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 9:06 AM
To: WIT.Committee

Subject: FW: Ha'iku Water / WUDP

From: Theresa Kapaku <leianoa@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:45 AM

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>
Subject: Ha'iku Water / WUDP

Aloha kakou,

I'm sending this email out of concern for the lack of community engagement regarding the planned drilling for water in
Ha'iku.

The 30 year old, outdated Maui Island Water Use and Development Plan includes a strategy to drill deep wells into the
Haiku aquifer. Millions of gallons of water a day would be sent to central and south Maui.

The well strategy is being put forward even though no geologic, environmental or stream use studies have been done on
the Haiku aquifer, according to Jeffrey Parker, Director of the Coalition to Protect East Maui Water Resources.

Ha'iku citizens need and online "town hall" on the WUDP, before it has its first Council vote, since they are the area
where the most water is planned to be developed for others.

Mahalo,

Theresa Kapaku

Aloha 'Aina Candidate

Hawai'i State House of Representatives

District 13

808-495-3244

#votetheresakapaku

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/voteTheresa2020
Online: www.theresakapaku.com




